
COVID-19
SAFETY MEASURES

Dear Members, in light of the recent surge in COVID-19 cases
in Singapore, we kindly urge everyone to remain vigilant and

take the necessary precautions to protect yourselves and those 
around you.

Please be reminded of the following:
• Wear a mask if you are feeling unwell or showing any symptoms of 

illness.
• Refrain from participating in club activities if you are unwell, even 

if symptoms are mild.
• Practice good hygiene and maintain a safe distance where 

possible.

Let us all do our part to keep our community safe.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

The Management 
15 May 2025
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